Reminder for School year 2017-2018

All students entering pre-k, Kindergarten, and 7th grade must have new physicals. If a 7th
grader received a physical while in 6th grade, we can accept that, but please make sure the
immunizations are up to date.

Please have the physicals available for the first week of school.

Kindergarten, 7th and 8th grade are the years most students receive vaccines--so please check
with your doctor to make sure you are up to date. Please submit an up to date immunization
record with physicals.

8th graders are required to have the 2nd dose of the HPV vaccine. Please bring in evidence of
having received this dose when school starts again in September.

If you receive a physical/immunization at any time-- no matter what grade you are in, please
bring in a copy so we can update your file.

Students with Asthma or Allergies-- If you take medicine/ inhaler or Epipen- please ask your
Doctor for a Doctor's order to administer the medication at school.

Care plans for students with a health condition/ Asthma/ Allergy will be sent out in September.
However, if you plan on taking an inhaler while at school, or require an epipen, please get a
Doctor's order over the summer and submit it in September.

If you have a health condition of any kind/ asthma/ allergy--- Parents, please have a
conversation with your teachers as well as the secretaries in the main office so that they are
aware.

Thank you for returning all the forms | have asked for throughout the year. Please have a

happy and safe summer.

Sincerely,
Mike Force R.N.



